
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Monday, March 7, 2022 
 

The Beaubassin-est scholarship will now be managed 
by the Louis-J.-Robichaud Foundation 

 

The Beaubassin-est Rural Community donated $25,000 to the Louis-J.-Robichaud Foundation to award an 
annual scholarship of $1,000 to a student from Beaubassin-est. The Foundation offers scholarships to 
graduates of the Louis-J.-Robichaud High School who are enrolled in full-time postsecondary studies in 
September following graduation from high school. 
 

Beaubassin-est students have until May 1 to submit an application to the Louis-J.-Robichaud High School 
Orientation Center (the application form will be available from March 21). All the details are available on 
the Foundation's website at fondationljr.ca and also at the school's Orientation Center. 
 

 

 
Beaubassin-est 
Mayor, 
Louise Landry, 
makes the 
presentation 
of the $25,000 
donation to the 
President 
of the Louis-J.-
Robichaud 
Foundation, 
Louis Babineau. 

 

For more information: 
Carole Friolet-Landry, Communications Director / Deputy Clerk 
Email: carole.landry@beaubassinest.ca 
Web: www.beaubassinest.ca    Facebook: @Beaubassinest 

http://www.beaubassinest.ca/

